
 

 
 

The American Immigration Lawyers Association (AILA) will provide the 2013 logo to any active-

approved member in good standing.  The logo may be used to indicate that an individual attorney is a 

member of AILA.  This can be via an attorney bio on a firm website, individual attorney business cards, 

classified advertisements that list the name of an individual attorney, or other like print/electronic 

promotions.   

 If, for any reason, an individual's membership should lapse or be canceled, the logo 

must immediately be removed from any written, printed or electronic 

materials maintained, displayed or distributed.  

 The AILA member logo can not be modified, manipulated or changed in any way from its original 

design, nor can it be used as a feature or design element of any other logo (e.g., a law firm logo). 

 The AILA member logo can not be used to imply an endorsement by AILA of any law firm or 

practice group.   

 AILA membership is open only to individual attorneys, not to law firms.  Therefore, use of the 

logo cannot imply membership in AILA by a firm, only by an individual attorney. 

 The AILA member logo will only be given to active-approved AILA members who have passed 

their 90 day application review period. 

I agree to abide by these guidelines for the use of the AILA member logo.  I understand that AILA reserves 

the right to monitor the use of the logo at all times and may request a member who is in violation of these 

usage guidelines to remove the logo immediately and at the member’s expense. 

______________________________   _____________ 

Printed Name       AILA Member # 

 

Signature: _________________________   Date:_________ 

 

Please return the completed and signed form to the AILA Membership Department via 

fax at 202-783-7853 or e-mail lcampbell@aila.org. 

AILA Individual 

Member Logo 

 

Guidelines for Use 


